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After fitting this new alternator the warning light can stay on. This can be 

caused by connecting the lamp terminal to the wrong pin on the regulator  

and the warning light won’t switch off.  

 

Please ensure that the vehicles wiring is connected to the alternator plug as 

shown in the diagram below. 

 IMPORTANT - Avoid Short Circuit 

Between Regulator Pins! 


